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COLUMBUS,	OHIO	–	The	below	statement	can	be	attributed	to	Ohio	Chamber	President	&	CEO	
Steve	Stivers	following	Gov.	DeWine’s	appointment	of	Jim	Tressel	as	lieutenant	governor. 
	 
“The	Ohio	Chamber	applauds	Gov.	DeWine’s	nomination	of	Jim	Tressel	as	lieutenant	governor	
following	former	Lt.	Gov.	Jon	Husted’s	appointment	to	the	U.S.	Senate.	With	his	wealth	of	experience	
in	the	education	field,	Jim	understands	its	importance	in	building	Ohio’s	workforce	of	tomorrow.	To	
that	end,	since	leaving	Youngstown	State	University	in	2023,	Jim	has	heavily	involved	himself	in	
state	workforce	development	discussions	and	policymaking,	and	he	will	certainly	continue	to	
prioritize	these	issues	in	his	new	role	for	the	benefit	of	the	business	community	and	all	Ohioans.” 
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